
Scheduled Cleaning and Maintenance
Bottoms Up

A Bottoms Up Dispenser should be wiped down, including underneath the dispenser, after 
each day’s use.  It should be thoroughly cleaned, on the same schedule as beer line cleaning 
(every two weeks).  

The O-rings and diaphragm of a Bottoms Up Dispenser need to be replaced once a year.  The 
O-rings that should be replaced are the nozzle post O-ring, plunger head O-ring, and both 
slider O-rings.  O-rings are available through your Bottoms Up sales representative. 


